
12/2/2021

Hello choir families!

Normally at this time, I would be sending out an email about our winter concerts. As
you have received information from our school, we are currently in Phase 4 of our
mitigation matrix, which states about what School Wide Events will look like (a.k.a.
concerts), “Virtual Only. Audience may participate remotely or by watching a
recording.” Because of this, we are not holding our winter choir concert in person,
but will record it and it will be sent out to families before winter break.

My plan will be to record during our normal class time in the auditorium. I am asking
that students wear their concert attire (Dress clothes) white top and black bottoms,
socks and shoes. All clothing must be in compliance with our uniform policy.

Students can wear their clothing or can change into their outfit before we record on
the following days:

● Friday, December 10 (6th & 7th Grade Choir)
● Monday, December 13 (8th Grade Choir)

If you have any questions, you can reach out to me or Mr. Shields.

All my best,

Mr. Ben Hanson
Choir Teacher
bhanson@davincicharterschool.org
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